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As a head of institution, I am immensely pleased to know that 

primary wing of our Vidyalaya is going to publish its 3rd quarter 

CMP Newsletter. I am sure this will provide a beautiful canvas for 

the creative minds and will go a long way in building the confidence 

of primary students. This is an excellent opportunity to give outlet 

to exuberant and energetic minds of students and it is a mirror that 

reflects media &amp; literary activities of the Vidyalaya. My best 

wishes and congratulations to all the young and energetic staff 

members whose sincere efforts made it possible to bring out this 

issue of the 

Newsletter timely. I would like to express my deep gratitude to Sh. 

Varun Mitra, the worthy Deputy commissioner and all respected 

Assistant commissioners, KVS RO, Gurugram for rendering support 

and guidance in our enduring commitments. 

-Sh. S. D. Lakhanpal 

PRINCIPAL’s MESSAGE 



        
                        

Childhood is the most important phase of life. children learn in their own 

way so, it is our endeavour to provide our children a stress free environment 

so that they can learn easily and effectively. The implementation of FLN has 

provided children the opportunities needed to express their selves. our 

newsletter gives a glimpse of activities done by primary students in our 

vidyalaya under the keen observation and guidance of our respected 

principal. 

-Smt. Mamta Padiyal 

 

                            

 

               

 
 This is a platform for you to reflect your vibrant talents in a creative way.  

 

To all our little heroes, we are proud of your courage to plod on and we are 
certain you will remain the champions you are. 
 

Happy reading. 
 

 

    

SENIOR MOST PRT’s MASSAGE 

 

 

 

Mrs. Meenakshi  (CCA incharge) 

  



                               

 

 

    

  

 

DIYA MAKING AND WALL HANGING  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

FANCY DRESS COMPETITION  

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

                            

 

RETIREMENT    



 

      

 
                  

 

 

 

CHILDREN DAY   

 

 



 

 

 

                    

 

 

SPORTS DAY CELEBRATION  



 

                     

 

 

        

 

 

 

QUIZ COMPETITION   



    

 

 

 

          

           

 

GRAND PARENT S DAY  

 

 



 

 

 

 

      

                                                     

              

 

 

                                    

CHRISTMAS CELEBRATION 



 

 

 

        

                                          

BIRTHDAY CELEBRATION 



 

 

 

                                              

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Karamchand 
Mr Shubham Dogra 


